
TOPIC DISCUSSION

THURSDAY- MAY 23, 2024
5PM-6PM

Community members are invited to offer their ideas and
comments about public health agencies and services at an

upcoming meeting of the Maryland Commission on Public Health.

WCHD Behavioral Health Services 
925 N. Burhans Blvd., Hagerstown, MD

COMMENTS CAN ALSO BE OFFERED ONLINE BY
SCANNING THIS QR CODE. 

From April until August, the Commission will hold five
meetings throughout the state to learn what

Marylanders want from public health agencies and
how the agencies could function.  

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!


